INFECTION CONTROL
Birchwood Boiler House Community Hall
20/09/2023

We recognise that restrictions have been lifted, but advise to still take
precautions, ensuring your guests are aware of risks, especially when
larger gatherings are present

HAND WASHING/ GEL ; It is very important to to restrict any
contamination passed on, so patrons should request their guests
continue to wash handsetc.

DOORS, HANDLES etc; Wiping ‘contact’ areas is advised before and
after using our premises.

KITCHEN HATCH; if serving from the kitchen, think about wearing a face
covering?

VENTILATION; where and when possible ensure some air flow, our fan
can help and there is a kitchen window that opens. (please close after
use).

SOCIAL DISTANCING; rules to be considered by individuals in planning
big events.

Follow any government guidelines
We will alter these guidelines when required to do so.

A record book is located in the kitchen for your comments.

birchwoodboilerhouse@gmail.com
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